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Training at the John
Paul II Catholic
University of Lublin
On  23  January  2024,  a  TPCoE
expert  conducted  a  training
course on terrorist prevention for
the  staff  of  the  John  Paul  II
Catholic University of Lublin.
During  the  lecture,  the  role  of  information  in  the
context  of  building an organisation's  security  policy
was  presented,  including  issues  related  to  the
vulnerability of persons and facilities to unauthorised
interference  by  state  actors  and  extremist-terrorist
organisations.

At the same time, the subject of the meeting were
recommended actions that should be taken following
careless exploitation of social media, as well as hostile
so-called insider activity within the organisation.

The  training  was  part  of  the  promotion  of  good
security  practices  among  the  academic  staff  and
administrative staff of the university, the application of
which is recommended in the context of information
and terrorist threats.
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